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Welcome back everyone! 

 

We hope you all had a restful and 

blessed Easter. Summer Term is here! 

The children - and staff - are all 

looking refreshed after Easter and are 

already working hard to ensure that 

they achieve the very best they can.  

 

Year 6 and year 2 pupils are at the 

final stages of preparation for the SATs 

and I know that they will do 

themselves proud in those tests as they 

are keen to show how hard they have 

worked. It is even more important than 

usual that the children are in school 

every day and on time during their 

SATs week. Year 6 SATs week begins 

May 9th and year 2 will be late June. 

We will let you know the exact date for 

year 2 closer to the time. 

 

We have lots to look forward to this 

term, we have our Commonwealth 

carnival, our Jubilee celebrations as 

well as our Summer family fair, so 

keep an eye out for upcoming events 

and important dates. 

 

Remember there is a Bank Holiday on 

Monday 2nd May, so we expect to see 

all our children back in school on 

Tuesday 3rd May. 

 

Wishing all our Muslim 

families a very happy 

Eid this weekend. 

 

 

Miss Shryane  

Head Teacher 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist  Compassion    Our values focus this half term is 

29
th
 April 2022 

Article 2:  

No discrimination 
 
 

All children have all 

these rights, no matter 

who they are, where 

t h e y  l i v e ,  w h a t 

language they speak, 

what their religion is, 

what they think, what 

they look like, if they are 

a boy or girl, if they have 

a disability, if they are 

rich or poor, and no 

matter who their parents 

or families are or what 

their parents or families 

believe or do. No child 

should be treated 

unfairly for any reason. 

SCHOOL CLOSED  
Monday 2nd May  
- Bank Holiday - 

Article 1:  

Definition of a child 
 

A child is any person 

under the age of 18. 

eid ul fitr mubarak 
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As a nation, we know it isn’t right that 

anyone should be left hungry or living in 

extreme poverty. But whilst we work for 

long-term change, our network of food 

banks provides emergency food and 

compassionate, dignified support to 

people locked in crisis.  

 

LOCAL FOOD BANKS 
 

St Matthews Community Hall 

Duddeston Manor Rd, Birmingham B7 4JH  

This is not open for emergency food except for Mondays 

info@astonnechells.foodbank.org.uk  

07384 213 621 (or 0121 359 0801) 

 

Ward End Elim Church (Collection only) 

St Margaret's Road, Ward End, B8 2HA 

Wednesday 13:00 - 15:00  
 

The Salvation Army Centre (Collection only) 

Gladstone Street, Birmingham, Aston, B6 7NY 

Friday 12:30 - 14:30 

 

Erdington Food Bank 

https://erdington.foodbank.org.uk/ 

07474 683 927 

 

George Road Baptist Church 

George Road, Erdington, B23 7RZ 

Tuesday 12:00 - 14:00 

 

Six Ways Baptist Church 

Wood End Road, Erdington, B24 8AD  

Thursday 12:00 - 14:00 

 

If you would like support regarding food banks,  

please see Miss Akers  

SCHOOL CLOSED  
Monday 2nd May  
- Bank Holiday - 

Please take note of our new lunch 
menus starting after Easter.   

They were sent home with the 
newsletter before Easter for you 
to look at.  You can also find them 

on the school website at: 
https://bit.ly/StClemSchoolLunches 

https://erdington.foodbank.org.uk/

